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Council Memorandum 

 

Date: December 15, 2020 

To: Council 

From: Councillor Veale 

Re: Drainage Board Composition 

 

Recommendation 

That the memorandum from Councillor Veale regarding the Drainage Board 

Composition be received; 

That the Drainage Board’s Terms of Reference be amended to allow for up to 3 Council 

Representatives as part of the overall composition of up to 7 members; and  

That Deputy Mayor O’Reilly, be appointed to the Drainage Board for the remainder of 

the 2018-2022 term of Council.  

Rationale  

Due to the pandemic and recruitment challenges, it can be challenging to get enough 

members for a constructive discussion that best represents our residents and their 

drainage issues.   

Public member recruitment is moving forward and having an additional Councillor on the 

board will assist with overall attendance. This will encourage a better and more 

productive discussion regarding drainage. 


